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Christmas Donations 
Dear Parents/Carers 
 

As part of Narwee Public School’s Christmas Walk that is taking place on Wednesday 27 

November 2024, the students of Narwee will be presenting toys that will be donated to 

families in need over the Christmas season. The SRC will be choosing a charity in the 

coming weeks to donate the gifts to. The chosen charity will then distribute the toys on 

behalf of Narwee Public School to children and families.   
 

All toys need to be given to your child’s class teacher. 
 

We ask that these gifts be left unwrapped and new. These donations need not be 

expensive as we are trying to teach the children that Christmas is a time of giving and 

caring for others.  
 

Please do not bring in second-hand toys. 
 

All gifts need to be handed in by Friday 22 November (Week 6) and remember there is a 

prize for the class which has the greatest participation. 
 

We thank you for your co-operation and hope that you support this worthy cause. 

 

 

Mrs Lennon 

Giving Tree Organiser 

  
 


